
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 6 Camp: Porthpean 

Another week, another unforgettable Mawnan camp! This time it was our 

amazing Year 6s who headed off Porthpean. The children embraced every 

activity with enthusiasm from climbing and caving to kayaking and 

coasteering to giant paddleboarding and slip-and-slide fun.  

They showed resilience, teamwork, and endless energy throughout the week. 

Most importantly, they loved the chance to spend time together, laugh, 

challenge themselves, and create memories that will last long after they 

leave primary school. 

A huge well done to Year 6 — you made us proud every step of the way! 
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Sports Day  

We are all very much looking forward to our Sports Day next Friday 4th July 

and welcome you to come and watch your children.  The gates will be open 

for entry at 1pm.  

Please ensure your children wear their school PE kit, trainers and have a 

drinks bottle, a hat and suncream.  

 

SPORTS DAY FERRY BOAT BBQ FRIDAY JULY 4th  at 1pm! 

Burgers - £3 
Sausages - £2.50  
Veggie Sausages - £2.50 
Ice creams - £1 
 
Find us by the school garden gazebo. Cash and Card 
accepted. 
Very grateful to Ferry Boat for food!  
 
PTA fundraiser. All proceeds go to school.  
  

 

Sports Day Parking 

We appreciate that most parents come to sports day and therefore parking 

can become an issue however, we must remain respectful to the residents of 

Shute Hill and Grove Hill. We will open our school carpark and to further ease 

the parking congestion, we would like to ask parents and families to walk or 

lift share where possible.  

Please do not park in front of driveways or on grass embankments outside of 

school. 

We really appreciate your understanding in this matter.  

 

Hatchbox Class Photos 

On Tuesday 1st July Hatchbox Photography will be in school at 9:30am for the 

annual school class photos. Please ensure your child is wearing their correct 

school uniform.  

 



 
 

School Reports 

End of year school reports will be going out next week. On the report there 

will be a QR code which will enable you to book a meeting with child’s class 

teacher should you wish to discuss any queries you might have in relation to 

the report.  

 

 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 

A huge well done to all our fantastic Year 4 children who completed the 

MTC a few weeks ago. The children were calm, resilient and determined - 

they all absolutely smashed it! We will be formally sharing the children's results 

in the end of year school reports. Thank you to all the Year 4 parents and 

carers for supporting your child with their times tables. 

Many thanks, 

Fusion & Pico Team 

 

Dates to Remember 

Date 

 

Event 

1st July Hatchbox Phtotography – class photos 

1st July Family/Parenting Worker Drop In – 2:45-4:00pm 

4th July Sports Day 

11th July Sports Day reserve date 

15th July Year 6 BBQ 4-6pm 

18th July Year 6 Leaver’s Service 2pm 

18th July  Last day of term 

21st July Summer Holidays  



 
 

Summer Big Bash – Saturday 12th July, from 4pm 

onwards! 

 

 



 
 

 

https://mawnan-school-pta-

shop.sumupstore.com/product/summer-bash-adult-ticket 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New name, new features… same concerns?  The Nintendo Switch 2 is 

the Japanese gaming giant’s latest console, and while it boasts impressive 

updates, it also brings a few new features for parents and educators to be 

aware of. 

From the arrival of real-time GameChat  and a plug-in camera  to an 

easier path to mature content  and in-app spending , there’s a lot to 

consider. Our #WakeUpWednesday guide sets out what adults need to 

know, and how they can keep gaming fun and safe for the children in their 

care . 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


